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By Registered Post

21" November 2022

Mr. Plan Hasset,

Chief Executive Officer,

Xpert Professional,

Unit Z,
M7 Business Park,

Newhall,

Naas,
Co. Kildare.

W91VY81

Dear Mr. Hasset,

I have been instructed to write to you in relation to access to drinking water for our members. I am
aware our members have been refused access to water, with the exception of accessing it from the
staff canteen and have been advised that if they are seen with water outside of this area, it will be
confiscated.

Might I suggest a solution to the problem, that being a water station on the warehouse floor, where
your employees can avail of water. This suggestion is both practical and cost effective, as it would
save employees regular visits to the staff canteen.

You might recall I wrote to you on the 14th November last, seeking a meeting to introduce Mandate
and to discuss our members terms and conditions. I would appreciate if you would contact the

undersigned to arrange a suitable date.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Amanda Kane,

Divisional Organiser

mkane@mandate. ie
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